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	Tuesday, Feb 31st  
Talk by Natalia Rovera

The Latin American Studies Program cordially invites you to join us for a talk by Natalia Rovera, Spanish Teaching Assistant, exchange Fulbright visitor from Argentina.
[image: ]Hope you can join us!

	



	
		

Tuesday, February 31st 2015

@ 2:30 p.m.

F 225

All are welcome!

	

	Richard Stockton college of nj
101 Vera King Farris Drive
Galloway, 08205
www.stockton.edu
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